
 
No. 1069(11)/22023-PGMEB-NMC

Government of India
National Medical Commission

(O/o Secretary)
 

 

 
Sector-8, Dwarka

New Delhi-110075
07-09-2024

 
Subject: Clarification on the mandatory requirement of dissertation/
thesis submission -regarding.  
 

Reference is invited to letter no. 1069(11)/22023-PGMEB-NMC dated
28-08-2024 of the Post Graduate Medical Education Board (PGMEB)
addressed to all the Vice-Chancellors of Health Science Universities and
Dean/ Principals of Medical Colleges/ Institutions has given clarification on
the mandatory requirement of dissertation/ thesis submission, the contents
of which are self- explanatory. All concerned stakeholders are requested to
kindly take note of the same.

Encl.: As above

Yours sincerely,
 

                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                     

                         DR B SRINIVAS
SECRETARY

Copy to:

i. ACS/ PS/ Secretaries/ Department/s of Medical Education in all States/
Union Territories

ii. PPS to Chairman, NMC

iii. PPS to President (PGMEB)

iv. DMMP-I System Integrator- for uploading of NMC Website

v. Guard File
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